
 

   
 

October 28, 2020  
   
Vice President Michael R. Pence 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20500 
 
 
Dear Mr. Vice President: 
 

It is an honor to welcome the first sitting Vice President of the United States as a member of the 
Iowa Corn Growers Association (ICGA). We hope you are proud to belong to our team standing up 
for the corn industry. Please use ICGA as a resource for information on key issues, such as ethanol, 
and take advantage of the many benefits that come with being an ICGA member.  
 
We appreciate the time you took to come to Iowa to personally meet with ICGA regarding top 
issues like ethanol, protecting the RFS, denying all small refinery exemptions (SREs), and the need 
for more exports and trade.  Thank you for taking these messages back to the White House and 
delivering a hand-written note from one of our members to the President.   
 
Thank you once again for being the first ever sitting Vice President of the United States to join and 
support Iowa’s corn farmers and for that matter all corn farmers throughout the nation by 
becoming an ICGA member.   
  
Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to reach out to Iowa Corn at 
(515) 225-9242 or email corninfo@iowacorn.org.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Carl Jardon 
President, Iowa Corn Growers Association 
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